
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ELECTION RESULT 
 

ELECTION OF COUNCILLORS FOR 
 

HOLM COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 
 
At the close of nominations the total number of validly nominated candidates was 
less than the minimum number required and I can now declare that the Holm 
Community Council will not be established at this time. 
 
 

Stewart Wardlaw 
Ward Manager 

 
 

Date: Tuesday, 3 February 2016 
 

Steve Barron 
Returning Officer 

The Highland Council 

Council Headquarters  
Glenurquhart Road  

Inverness 
IV3 5NX 
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